
 

MISS SANDIE’S SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
OCTOBER 2018 

MISS SANDIE’S SCHOOL NOW OFFERING 
SPANISH PROGRAM 

JOIN US FOR OUR HALLOWEEN PARADE  
ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 26TH 
 

Calling all ghosts, princesses, superheroes and 
lady bugs!!! The Friday before Halloween, Miss 
Sandie’s School will be hosting our annual 
Halloween Parade and individual parties in the 
classrooms. Parents are welcome to watch the 
parade (don’t forget your cameras). 

Children may bring their Halloween costume to 
school and wear them in the parade. Please 
leave masks (kids who wear them may 
trip/fall) and weapon-like props at home. 

Parade Schedule: 
− 9:45 am Infant, Toddler & Pink Rooms 
− 10:00 am Blue & Orange Rooms 
− 10:30 am Green & PRE-K 1 Rooms 

− 11:00 am Pre-K 2 & Pre-K 3 Rooms 

We are VERY excited that Miss Sandie’s School is 
now including Spanish as part of our curriculum 
for our students in the Orange Room, Green 
Room and in the Pre-K program. Every Friday 
our Spanish teacher teaches Spanish language 
skills using storytelling, games and songs.  
 

EARLY CLOSURE at 5:15 pm SHARP for Halloween  
on Wednesday, October 31st 

 

Class Parties: In the classrooms, 
there will be games, lunch and 
treats. *Please see sign up 
sheets for lunch, snacks and 
treats in your child’s classroom. 

Every few years Miss Sandie’s School invites 
parents to help raise funds for particular school 
improvements. The proceeds from this Fall 
Fundraiser will go towards improvements to 
outdoor play areas and equipment.  

How does the fundraiser work? The week of 
October 22nd you will receive a fundraiser 
packet in your child’s cubby which outlines all 
of the details of the fundraiser; if you do not, 
please stop by the office. In short, we ask you 
to help sell various items on the 
www.boonsupply.com website and there are 
over 200 items from which to choose. Some of 
the categories include gifts, home, bags, 
organization, kitchen, food, entertaining, 
garden and outdoor living.  

You 1. Simply share the website with friends, 
family and coworkers, 2. They shop and 3. 
Select Miss Sandie’s as the beneficiary during 
the purchase process (ID number is 91694) and 
4. Items are mailed to the purchasers’ homes. 
The fundraiser ends Wednesday, December 
12th. There is NO obligation whatsoever to 
participate in this fundraiser. Thank you. 

FALL FUNDRAISER: HELP US TO IMPROVE 
OUTDOOR PLAY AREAS/EQUIPMENT 

Please LABEL your child’s JACKETS! 
 

http://www.boonsupply.com/
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Monday, October 22nd – Fall Fundraiser Begins 

Friday, October 26th - Halloween Parade 9:45am  

Wednesday, October 31st - EARLY CLOSURE at 5:15 pm 

Monday, November 12th – Veteran’s Day (School Closed) 

Wednesday, November 21st - EARLY 1:00 pm School Closure for Thanksgiving Break 

Thursday & Friday, November 22nd & 23rd - Thanksgiving Holiday (School Closed) 

Tuesday, December X – Fall Fundraiser ENDS 

Friday, December 7th – EARLY 5:15 pm School Closure for Staff Holiday Party 

Monday – Wednesday, December 24th, 25th & 26th - Winter Holiday (School Closed) 

Tuesday, January 1st – New Year’s Day Holiday (School Closed) 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 

Update Immunization Records & 
Emergency Contact Info. For all of our 
continuing families, licensing requires that 
Miss Sandie’s have copies of ALL of your 
child’s most recent immunizations.  

Please drop off a copy of your child’s most 
recent immunization record if your child 
has had shots in the past year. This is very 
important.  

PLEASE GET IN THE HABIT OF MAKING A 
COPY OF YOUR CHILD’S IMMUNIZATOIN 
RECORD EVERY TIME YOUR CHILD RECEIVES 
IMMUNIZATIONS. Please drop the record 
off in the office --- thanks!! 

 

Label Your Child’s Clothes. Please be 
sure to label (permanent marker) your 
child’s clothing, including jackets, tops, 
bottoms and shoes. Our Lost & Found 
grows rapidly.  

Items that are not claimed after 3 months 
are donated to Novato Human Needs 
Center or Goodwill. 
 

After Daylight Savings on November 3rd, pickup between 
5:45-6:00 pm will be in the Green Room. 
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